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o Carmel-
¥ bv-the-Sea Britt Avrit <bavrit@ci.carmel.ca.us>

Agenda: 2 March---Exception to Uniform Time Closure for Parklets
1 message

Douglas Schmitz <djschmitz51@hotmail.com> Fri, Feb 26, 2021 at 11:49 AM
To: Britt Avrit <cityclerk@ci.carmel.ca.us>

Please forward this correspondence to the City Council. Thank you.

Mayor Potter and Members of the City Council,

1) Parker Logan should be granted the time extension; he would still be within the conditions of the CUP.

2) A\W. Shucks and Barmel should be granted the time extensions; each would still be within the conditions
of the CUP's. However, Shucks should not be granted the extension for the parklet. Its operations should
cease at 10 pm.

3) Extending the time for the wine bars should be denied. The extensions would be outside their legal
CUP's. The closing times mandated in their permits should be the standard. The request for additional time
is commercial creep.

Douglas Schmitz
Carmel-by-the-Sea
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